
 

THE KIWANIS PEDIATRIC TRAUMA CENTER 
                                                                                             and 

SSUFFOLK EAST   &   SUFFOLK  WEST KIWANIS DIVISIONS 

 
invites you to join us at our NEWEST Pediatric Trauma Center 

at 

                            Stony Brook Children's Hospital 
              101 Nicolls Road                                               Stony Brook, NY 11794 
                                                                          (631) 444-KIDS 

 

                       MONDAY  -   JUNE  17,  2019 
                7 p.m.  in the New Cafeteria Meeting Room 
 
   * Teenage Impact Driving Program 

   * Sneak peak at the new hospital lobby 

    *  Update on the Pediatric Trauma Center 

    * Light REFRESHMENTS will be served 

           
             There is NO CHARGE FOR THIS EVENT 
Please RSVP to Lt Governor Janice    suffolkwestltgov@gmail.com  or 718 450 2179 


